‘ U PE .S‘ F P / Canadian Union of Public Employees
Syndicat canadien de la fonction publique

CUPE Local 606

Suite 11/12 — 1850 Northfield Road
Nanaimo, BC V95 3B3

(250) 729-0842 / Email — cupe606@shaw.ca

Just a
reminder...

June 19, 2020
@

®
REMINDER ANNUAL GENERAL %D
MEETING

SATURDAY, JUNE 27, 2020 - 10:00 a.m.

Just a friendly reminder that our Annual General Meeting will be held at 10:00
a.m. on Saturday, June 27, 2020 via ZOOM.

A ZOOM invitation will come to your home e-mail address, if we do not have
your home e-mail please provide it to the union office as soon as possible. We
will send the invitation out on Thursday, June 25, 2020.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the union office either via
email cupe606@shaw.ca or by phone (250) 729-0842.

In solidarity,
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Rob Zver, President
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